
 

 16th FEBRUARY  - 23RD  FEBRUARY 2019    
TIME TABLE 

 

ST. MARY’S CATHEDRAL 
 

Saturday:       5:00pm - 6:00pm Confession 
 

16th Feb. 6:00pm  Vigil Mass with First Penance  
                                           Commitment  
 
  

 Sunday:          8:00am    Mass 
 17th Feb          9:30am    Mass   
                         10.30am    Plenary Council Listening and   
                                             Dialogue (Meeting Room 1)       
                       11.00am     Safeguarding Mass  
                                             (Arch. Timothy Costelloe)                
                         5:00pm    Mass with Youth Music Group 
  
 Monday  8:00am  Mass 
 18th Feb       11:00-12noon Confession 
                        12:10pm  Mass 
                           5.30pm     Mercedes Family Mass 
 

 Tuesday 8:00am  Mass 
   19th Feb       11:00-12noon Confession 
                         12:10pm  Mass 
 

 Wednesday 8:00am  Mass 
   20th Feb       11:00-12noon Confession 
                         12:10pm  Mass 
                         7:30pm  Our Lady of the Miraculous  
     Medal Novena & Benediction 
  
 Thursday 8:00am  Mass 
   21st Feb       11:00-12noon Confession 
                        12:10pm  Mass  
 

 Friday 8:00am  Mass 
   22nd Feb      11:00-12noon Confession 
                        12:10pm  Mass 
 

 Saturday 8:00am  Mass - Anointing Of The Sick 
   23rd Feb   
__________________________________________________________ 

 

ST. CATHERINE LABOURÉ 
Bedford Avenue Subiaco 

 Sunday  8:30am  Mass     
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
Windsor Street, East Perth 

 Sunday  9:30am Mass    
 

 

ALL SAINTS CHAPEL 
Allendale Square, Perth 

 Monday  to Friday     12:10pm  Mass 
11:00am to 12noon  Confessions 

 
ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL 

Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia 
Tel:  9223 1350   Fax:  9221 1716 

E: cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au 

 

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB 
 

Fr Sean Fernandez  - sean.fernandez@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Conor Steadman  - conor.steadman@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr C J Millen - cj.millen@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Garner Vergara  - garner.vergara @perthcatholic.org.au      
_____________________________________________ 

 

 
 

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS 
 

Saturday,  23rd  February 2019 
 

 6:00 pm Fr. Sean Fernandez 
 

   (C)  Ronellie Lenon 
   (R)  Connie Carroll 
  

Sunday,  24th February 2019 
 

 8:00 am Fr. Conor Steadman 
   (C)  Helen Ho 
   (R)  Damien Bowen 
   (R)  Eleanor Le Coultre 
 
 

 9:30 am Fr. Conor Steadman 
   (C)  Pam Mattes 
   (R   Stephanie Schenk  
 

    11:00 am Fr. C J Millen 
 

    (C)  Perry Larson-Pearse 
    (R)  Michael Jaques  
    (R)  Sally-Anne Cook    
 

  5:00 pm Fr. Garner Vergara 
 

    (C)  Christine Stewart 
    (R)  Jacinta Jakovcevic 
    (R)  Sean Keane 
 
 

 8:30 am ST. CATHERINE 
 

    Fr. Garner Vergara 
 

 9:30 am ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
    Fr. Sean Fernandez 
 
 
 

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS 
1300 011 102 

 
 

Anne Engelbrecht sgo1.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Josephine Cabagyo sgo2.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

  

DEAN’S BIT – This weekend our Archbishop is celebracng the 11am Mass; joining the normal congregacon at 
this Mass will be Safeguarding Officers from across the Archdiocese. I would add my ligle welcome to that of 
the Archbishop. The Archbishop’s inicacve in establishing the Safeguarding Office under the direccon of Andrea 
Musulin has put our Archdiocese at the forefront of organisacons and churches building child-safe 
organisacons. This is not a one-off project. We are seeking to make our parish communices welcoming and safe 
ones for the children and the vulnerable. The revelacons, which are sadly so familiar to us, spur us on to make 
changes not just for the sake of children in the church, but for children in our society.  
 
Pope Francis recently pointed out that abuse is a human problem everywhere. He went on to say, 'If we resolve 
the issue within the Church, we may be able to help solve it in society, in families. But firstly, we need to become 
conscious of it, have the protocols, and move forward.’ Those words should inspire all of us to work hard to 
address the issue in the church so that we can help the broader society and our families address it. Just think of 
the suffering we can help prevent in our society, the suffering we can micgate by our commitment as a church 
community to this work, to this path. The Australian bishops started to address the issue in the 1990s, but we 
all concnue to learn, and this is not just a work for our bishops and for leaders of religious congregacons; it is a 
work for all of us.  
 
One of the inicacves promoted by the Safeguarding Office is the Helping Hand - helping your children idencfy 
5 adults they would choose to go to if they felt unsafe. Importantly the adults must be trustworthy, must listen 
and believe, must be available, and must take ac_on. It would be great if those qualices would characterise all 
of us as we seek to build safer communices for our children. 
 
MASS FOR THE SICK - Saturday, 23 February the anoincng of the sick will be celebrated within the 8am Mass. 
The anoincng of the sick is for those who are seriously affected by illness or the debilitacng effects of age. The 
celebrant assisted by another priest will be present to minister the sacrament to those who come forward within 
the Mass. Please be aware that the 8am Mass that day will take somewhat longer than usual. 
 
PLENARY COUNCIL - Plenary Council Listening and Dialogue Sessions - we have one session remaining which 
will be held Sunday 17th February after the 9.30am Mass. EVERYONE is welcome. This is an opportunity to share 
what you think the God is asking of us in Australia; to participate in the process of listening to what the Spirit is 
saying about the future of the Church. It is an opportunity to contribute to the process. Please do not stay away 
because you think no one will listen to your thoughts; everything will be collated and sent to the Council. There 
will be refreshments too.   
 
 

DATE TIME LOCATION 
 Sunday, 17 February  After 9:30am Mass  Parish centre (downstairs) 

 
For information on the Plenary Council 2020 visit http://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 
 
MORNING TEA - There will be morning tea on the 24th February 2019 after the 8am Mass, everyone is welcome. 
 
VOLUNTEER PIETY STALL - A volunteer is needed Tuesdays 1.30pm to 4pm.  Please write down your name on 
the form at the back of the Cathedral if you wish to be considered for this role. 
 
IONA PRESENTATION COLLEGE 2020 SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES  - Scholarship applicacons are now open 
for Year 7, 2020 Academic & General Excellence Year 10, 2020 General Excellence, 2020 Music Scholarships.  For 
further informacon please go to www.iona.wa.edu.au/scholarships  Applicacons close Sunday 24 February 
2019  
 
Espere Schools of Forgiveness and Reconcilia_on - Will teach you how to forgive and how to be reconciled.  A 
6-week course of two and half hours each week to learn how to forgive followed by a four week course learning 
how to reconcile.  The course will be based at Nano Nagle Centre,  Claremont.  Begins Thursdays , 7pm -9.30pm 
introduccon session starts 21st February cost $75.  For further informacon please contact Catherine  9384 0714 
or catherinewarner29@gmail.com or Frances 041 980 1211 or  francesmaguirersj@hotmail.com 
 


